Philip Dagnall

From:

Sent:

06 September 2018 15:47

To:

pmods22

Subject:

Protest at excessive housing development

Dear Sir

Please stop this madness. The Ribble Valley is already suffering from too much housing development. What are the planners thinking of to contemplate adding another 5 building sites to our over developed, traffic strangled town. Proposing a further 200 houses, 100 of them adding to the congestion on Pendle Road. Every new house equates to 2 or more extra cars. Would any of our councillors live next to the pollution caused by gridlocked traffic? The extra demand on health provision and school places are more reasons for calling a halt. Surely the existing plans are already far too heavy a burden for our town to cope with. What plans, if any, are there to encourage people to cycle into town? Cycling on Clitheroe roads is quite a frightening experience. If there is any democracy at all, please listen to the concerns of people who live in litheroe.

ours sincerely